
Partnership Meeting with TEPHINET and Indo-Pacific FETP Network to strengthen FETP 
capacity at regional and Global Level on 3rd August 2022 at Sujarti Jatanasen Conference room,  
Department of Disease, Ministry of Public Health.  

We are delightful to welcome TEPHINET and looking forward to progress together in the near 
future. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 


